DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

October 27, 2015 _

Re:  Water Supply Request for Investigation ID #314341
Notice Sent to Operator
Cumberland Township, Greene County

This letter is regarding your water supply_l‘he Department’s investigation
prompted by the information that Energy Corporation of America (ECA) provided to the
Department on August12, 2015 indicates that oil and gas activities are the cause of the pollution

of your water supply.

Please find enclosed the Department’s Notice of Violation to ECA (“Notice”). As you can see,
the Notice requests that certain actions take place within defined timeframes. The Department
will continue to pursue this matter.

If you have any questions about any of the above, please contact Kevin Maskol at 412-442-4163
or by electronic mail at kmaskol@pa.gov.

Sincerely,

R =

Eric Gustafson, District Oil and Gas Manager
Southwest District Oil and Gas Operations

Enclosures:
Exhibit A
(Rev. 08/04/2015)






